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AAACU Team Members Volunteer at Alpena Longbeards Turkey Banquet  

Alpena, MI, April 4, 2024 – Alpena Alcona Area 
Credit Union (AAACU) proudly announces its 
participation in the 16th Annual Alpena Longbeards 
Turkey Banquet, held on Saturday, April 20, 2024. 
Team members from AAACU dedicated their time and 
effort to support this significant community event, by 
volunteering at the registration table and various 
games throughout the evening. 

The Alpena Longbeards organization is dedicated to 
preserving and protecting turkey conservation in our 
region while encouraging youth involvement in 
outdoor activities. The annual Turkey Banquet serves 
as a cornerstone event for the organization, bringing 
together community members, conservationists, and 
outdoor enthusiasts to celebrate and support their 
mission. 

During the banquet, AAACU team members assisted 
with event logistics, including registration, and 
facilitating various games and activities. Their 

presence and contribution were instrumental in ensuring the smooth execution of the event, which saw a 
significant turnout of attendees eager to support turkey conservation efforts. 

The Alpena Longbeards organization is known for its commitment to wildlife habitat conservation, youth 
mentorship programs, and supporting local communities. AAACU shares these values and is proud to 
align with organizations that prioritize environmental stewardship and community engagement. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the state of 
Michigan. As of March 31, 2024, AAACU provides service to 46,290 members with total assets equal to 
$800,822,639. 

Pictured: Kristina Wisniewski, Caitlin Stockton, 
Annabelle Rowe, Alison Jakubcin, Kimberly 

Wisniewski, and Adam Degen 
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